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As MP for North Vancouver, I am happy to extend a heartfelt welcome to the Shen Yun 
Performing Arts team for its 2020 cross-Canada tour. It is exciting to have this accomplished performing 
troupe here in Vancouver for a number of performances. 

In a stunning showcase of the depth of classical Chinese dance and music, audiences are 
immersed in the a rich tapestry of Chinese culture spanning 5,000 years,  experiencing firsthand the 
beauty and elegance of Shen Yun’s storytelling, while learning about China’s historical traditions through 
the power of movement.  

Our congratulations and thanks to the Falun Dafa Association of Vancouver for assisting in 
bringing Shen Yun back to Vancouver for another successful and spectacular season. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jonathan Wilkinson 

 


